
PUBLIC NOTICE 
STATE OF ALASKA – DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION 

Adak Aleut Corporation Construction and Demolition Waste Monofill 
 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) proposes to issue Solid Waste 
Disposal Permit No. SWZA075-26, to Aleut Corporation, to operate an Inert Waste Monofill in 
Adak, Alaska. 
 

APPLICANT INFORMATION: 
Landowner/Operator: Aleut Corporation 
Location: 1470 Raven Street, Adak, Alaska 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The monofill will be constructed for the disposal of the demolition 
waste from the Public Works Building T1470. 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 
For questions regarding this Solid Waste Disposal Permit application, please contact Lori 
Aldrich at (907) 269-7622 or by email at lori.aldrich@alaska.gov .   
 

OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: 
ADEC is seeking comment regarding the proposed project only. Notice is given that any person 
interested may present written comments relevant to the proposed Permit to ADEC. Written 
comments will be included in the record if received before 11:59 p.m. on October 18, 2021. You 
may comment electronically via our public notice site at https://dec.alaska.gov/comment/ or you 
may submit written comments by mail, email, or fax to: 
 

Rebecca Colvin, ADEC Solid Waste Program 
555 Cordova St. Anchorage, AK 99501 
Fax: (907) 269-7510 
Email: rebecca.colvin@alaska.gov. 

 

The ADEC complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. If you are a 
person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate in this 
process, please contact Brian Blessington at (907) 269-6272, or TDD Relay Service 1-800-770-
8973/TTY, or dial 711 within 30 days of publication of this notice to ensure that any necessary 
accommodations can be provided. 
 

Dated September 15, 2021 at Anchorage, Alaska. 
s/b Lori Aldrich, Solid Waste Regional Program Manager 
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